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I urge you to oppose HB 3402-03. This measure only provides for ODOT and ODOT 

jobs when every transportation system in the state is in crisis and need of support. 

 

Please reject this measure and work on a resolution to HB 2025, which doesn’t leave 

cities and counties behind. It is critical that all transportation systems in the state 

receive funding and support. 

 

PBOT frontline workers are the backbone of the transportation system in Portland 

and we cannot accept a transportation measure that does not recognize the crucial 

role that workers hold in keeping the city moving. They save lives by providing 

transportation to those who can’t afford cars or can’t drive.  

 

Transportation workers across the state provide the necessary maintenance and 

repairs so that we can get to work, school, and home safely. Please pass a 

transportation package that respects workers across the state, and throughout all of 

Oregon’s cities and counties. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 


